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Synopsis of Proposed Changes

The Littleton City Council is planning an update to the Unified Land Use Code. The changes are intended to
facilitate development within existing Planned Developments or Planned Development Overlays of parcels
approved for development but dormant or otherwise underdeveloped, by expanding options with respect to the
development standards and regulations that may apply to such development.

Comment Deadlines and Hearing Schedule

Redlined Sections of the Unified Land Use Code.
Simplified Look at Updates.

Fairfield and Woods, P.C. fwlaw.com


http://file:///Users/jonathanstigler/Desktop/fasdf.html
http://file:///Users/jonathanstigler/Downloads/2.pdf

